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This authorization of export contracts is not in the public interest! We are in an escalating
climate crisis! Natural gas (methane) is a greenhouse gas 86 times more potent than CO2.
Recent studies show that leaks of gas from drilling, transmission and distribution make it no
better for the global environment than coal. The production and distribution of fracked
natural gas is harmful to the citizens of the United States and their descendants!

In addition, exporting natural gas to more expensive markets will only drive up prices here
hurting the poor and middle class people!

Because of these facts, this authorization is not in the public interest!





